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Dear Parents of IPK,

| hope this letter finds you well and coping in the unusual circumstances in which the world finds
itself currently. This letter is intended to give you a brief overview of how this will work over the
coming weeks.

On Sunday 22nd March, our distance learning provision will begin. Our teaching staff have been
developing this over the last 3 weeks, since the announcement by the Ministry of Education. Firstly,
please note that your child needs access to a computer and the Internet. While an ipad can be used,
the functionality is better with a laptop or desktop.

In IPK, all communications with students and parents is via ClassDojo (CDJ), with the addition of
Google Classroom for Grades 3 to 5.

We expect students to be online and learning following the normal hours - 08:00 to 14:30hrs -
Sunday to Thursday, adhering to the time table as best as possible. There will be set tasks and
assignments each day. English, Arabic and mathematics will be daily. The other subjects, including
UOI will be posted according to the weekly schedule. Additionally, G2 and below should have
received their workbooks and photocopy packs on the last day of school. If your child was absent
please contact your respective teacher via CDJ.

Please note that attendance will be taken for every day, based on a student’s submission of the
tasks, online contributions and communications with the teacher. If a student is “absent’ from
distance learning, we will contact home just as we do with normal school. If you need to contact
your child’s teachers, please use CDJ or email Ms Rama: rama.jbawi@rakacademy.org Office phone:
07 2363997 — Ms Anjalee.

Please ensure your child does engage in the distance learning programme, especially in submitting
the required work for assessment. We will be reviewing this on a weekly basis to try to continuously
improve it for all concerned.

| would like to conclude by wishing you all the very best. Stay safe and healthy. Follow our facebook
page, school website and ClassDoJo for updates.

Looking forward to seeing everyone online tomorrow.
Regards, Mr Wayne
Head of School IPK
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